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PSST...
BIG NEWS, COMING SOON

​FROM IWA!
CLASSROOM HIGHLIGHTS
from the desk of Mrs. Congelio

Community Partner Extends Hands-On Learning at IWA

Thank you to the
Great Lakes Science
Center for facilitating
pig heart dissections
with our eighth grade
students. After careful
observations, the
students were able to
cut into the heart to
reveal the four
chambers, peer into
the aorta, and inspect
blood vessels up
close. 

 

Tapping into the Design Process

https://www.incarnatewordacademy.org/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf7Mw7najA9qp2Mm7XlQ82sDXb5UmMpbPVtqeKFyYqwWZjb7A/viewform
https://runsignup.com/sjbrunwithme
https://files.constantcontact.com/e5e08d75801/6b3e39c4-65c2-47b9-8ef1-33feba882f48.pdf?rdr=true


Wrapping up summer safety, the first
grade students were challenged to
create shelters for people when they
are at the beach so that they can safely
enjoy the sun. Using a variety of
random household items, the students
first drew a design of what their
outdoor space would look like, then
began to build! Some designs received
some modifications along the way. The
students completed the project by
reflecting on their design and learning.

Readers Theater in Kindergarten

Presenting...The Glum
Princess: a Superkids
Skit...starring IWA's very
talented kindergarten
students ! Rehearsals have
been taking place in
preparation for the final
presentation next week. This
is sure to be a smashing
success!

SUMMER TUTORING AND ENRICHMENT



DIGITAL ACADEMY ACCOUNT BALANCES DUE
As we near the end of the school year, this is a friendly
reminder that all balances in Digital Academy are due
upon receipt.

All invoices past 30 days are to be paid in full to receive
the last progress report for the 2023-2024 school year.

Thank you for your attention to this matter!

HOT LUNCH FIELD DAY ORDERS: Place your order
by TODAY, MAY 3!
Mrs. Fanous is so excited to be offering Chick-Fil-A
on Field Day!

The Hot Lunch program will offer Chick-Fil-A
(chicken nuggets for Grades K-2 and a sandwich
for Grades 3-8), a bag of chips, a chocolate chip
cookie and a frozen Go-GURT.

ORDERS MUST BE PLACED AND PAID FOR
THROUGH DIGITAL ACADEMY BY NEXT
FRIDAY, MAY 3. CASH ON FIELD DAY WILL



NOT BE ACCEPTED.

Here's how to order through Digital Academy: 
Log into your Digital Academy account and select ( cafeteria/ order )
press Next until you find the day you like 
press the square under your child's name
press Next again 
then check out 

Questions? Email Mrs. Fanous at hotlunch@incarnatewordacademy.org.

PTSU NEWS - FIELD DAY, MAY MEETING, & MORE

PTSU Election Results: Get to know your 24-25 PTSU
Officers!

PTSU President, Rachel Connelly

Children and grade level: Claire will be a
2nd grader and Cora will be a Kinder
Prep student in the upcoming school
year.

Current city: Strongsville

Fun fact about yourself: I love Zumba,
wine, boating, my family and I’m a
Preschool Intervention Specialist on top
of mom and wife. 

What you hope to do within the IWA
PTSU and the IWA community or why
you’re looking forward to this
opportunity: Hoping to support and
maintain the current parent and student
events as well as add in some new
events to promote community and
collaboration. Also, hoping to continue
to raise money so we can give back to

PTSU Vice President, Susie Cheraso

Children and grade level: Frankie
(Kindergarten). My son will be starting
KP in the fall, too!

Current city: Parma Heights
 
Fun fact about yourself: I can lick my
elbow!

What you hope to do within the IWA
PTSU and the IWA community or why
you’re looking forward to this
opportunity: I hope I can help parents
understand that being a part of the
PTSU doesn’t have to be a huge time or
money commitment. My goal will be to
make the meetings, events, and
volunteer opportunities accessible for all
parents and faculty that are interested
but may have been overwhelmed in the
past.

mailto:hotlunch@incarnatewordacademy.org


the school for things for our students
and teachers.

 
Treasurer, Brittany Jones

Children and grade level: Olivia is in first
grade.
 
Current city: Columbia Station

Fun fact about yourself: I’m from
Barberton and nothing compares to
Barberton fried chicken!

What you hope to do within the IWA
PTSU and the IWA community or why
you’re looking forward to this
opportunity: I’m excited to continue
helping and growing our PTSU!

Secretary, Nichelle (Nikki) Puckett

Children and grade level: Addison is in
second grade and Peyton is in
Kindergarten.

Current city: Columbia Station
 
Fun fact about yourself: My husband
and I are highschool sweethearts.

What you hope to do within the IWA
PTSU and the IWA community or why
you’re looking forward to this
opportunity: I'm looking forward to
working with other great parents to
continue the tradition of all parties
working together for the benefit of our
IWA community.

PTSU Contact Form and Survey: Please Complete!

Please fill out the form with your contact information.
 Your information will only be used to receive
communications from the PTSU regarding news,
events, and volunteer opportunities related to the IWA
PTSU. 

Click here to receive updates from PTSU!

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd30QRYoqCI-j9K3hV7CKoxGq3YsZXuNM4yIZ24QlmshB19tg/viewform


PTSU Field Day Parent Volunteer Sign-Ups!

Field Day is just around the corner and will be held on Friday, May 17! This event
requires lots of parent volunteers, so save the date and mark your calendars.

Please click the link below to sign up!

Click here to volunteer for Field Day!

PTSU Gaga Pit & Recess Equipment Survey

The PTSU would like to purchase updated outdoor recess equipment/toys and a
Gaga Pit for our students for the 2024-25 school year. For details about what
a Gaga Pit is and potential volunteer support that will be needed, please click the
Google Survey link below. 

Gaga Pit Recess Equipment Info and Survey 

PTSU May Meeting at Michael Angelo's Winery

Our last IWA PTSU meeting for the 2023-
2024 school year will be held "off campus" on
Wednesday, May 8, at 7 p.m.. During the
April 10 meeting, present PTSU members
voted for the meeting to be held at Michael
Angelo's Winery. 

At the May meeting, we will announce the
new IWA PTSU Board Officers and enjoy
fellowship and refreshments.

If you plan to attend, please RSVP at the link below by Friday, April 26, so that we
can reserve a space.

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0E4EA4AE2DABF85-49178871-incarnate#/
https://forms.gle/PoTGiH1jYLkk7nLL7


Click here to RSVP for the May PTSU Meeting at Michael
Angelo's

CHESS CLUB NEWS

The Last Day of Chess Club will be Thursday, May 23

The last day of Spring Chess Club will be
Thursday, May 23. The last session will be a
tournament in rooms 109 and 110. Parents are
invited and welcome to attend!

COMMUNITY NEWS

Corpus Christi Eucharistic Procession

IWA will celebrate the Feast of Corpus
Christi on Sunday, June 2,   with a
Eucharistic Procession  sponsored by
Saint John Bosco Parish.

The procession will begin after the
11:00 a.m. Mass. Participants will
journey down Pearl Road from SJB to
IWA, stopping for Prayer and 
Benediction along the way.
Participants will return to SJB via Big
Creek Parkway. The event will
conclude at 1:40 p.m.

All ages are welcome and volunteers    
are needed!
Anyone who would like to help set-up
or serve as an Altar Server during the
procession can email Mrs. Hjort  at
ehjort@incarnatewordacademy.org.

We hope to see you there!

Saint John Bosco 5K Run/1 Mile Walk for Charity

https://forms.gle/Sirgi9UKrtVd2xe69
mailto:ehjort@incarnatewordacademy.org




IWA SUMMER CAMP 2024



CAMP WARRIOR
REGISTRATION 

CAMP INVENTION
REGISTRATION

IWA ALUMNI NEWS

Are you an Incarnate Word Academy alum? We'd love to hear from you! Please
take a moment, click the button below and send us an update!

Are you an IWA Alum? Click
here!

  
Incarnate Word Academy

Address: 6620 Pearl Rd
Parma Heights, OH 44130

Tel: 440-842-6818

Get In Touch

 
      

 

Incarnate Word Academy | 6620 Pearl Rd, Parma Heights, OH 44130

Unsubscribe hschmuhl@incarnatewordacademy.org

Update Profile |Constant Contact Data Notice

Sent byscongelio@incarnatewordacademy.org

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdBXzni-bkMJjCjvsnKvDxO7xvsH9GaainebbiF4XCaWwrAGg/viewform
https://invent-web.ungerboeck.com/programsearch/moreinfo.aspx?event=43313
https://form.jotform.com/42575617255965
https://www.incarnatewordacademy.org/
https://www.incarnatewordacademy.org/contact
https://www.facebook.com/iwaonline/
https://twitter.com/IWAOnline
https://www.instagram.com/iwaparmaheights/
https://www.constantcontact.com/legal/customer-contact-data-notice
mailto:scongelio@incarnatewordacademy.org
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